                                 Summer Meals
The Conecuh County Board of Education is participating in the Summer Feeding Program for Kids. Meals will be provided to kids under 18 at no charge. Acceptance and participation requirements for the program and all activities are the same for all regardless of race, color, national origin, sex, age or disability. And there will be no discrimination in the course of meal service. Meals will be provided at the site listed below.
                                               Hillcrest High School
[bookmark: _GoBack]                   Will be serving Breakfast and lunch on
                                        June 2nd – June 26th
                         Monday – Thursday
                             Meal service times will be:
                          Breakfast 7:30 a.m. – 8:00 a.m.
		        Lunch 11:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.
 In accordance with federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture {USDA) civil rights regulations and policies, this institution is prohibited from discriminating on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex and disability, age, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity. 
Program information may be made available in languages other than English. Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of communication to obtain program information {e.g., Braille, large print, audiotape, American Sign Language), should contact the responsible state or local agency that administers the program or USDA's    TARGET Center at (202) 720-2600 (voice and TTY) or contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339. 

1. Mail: U.S Department of Agriculture
Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights
      1400 Independence Ave.
      SW Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; or
2. Fax: (202) 690-7442; o
3. Email: program.intake@usda.gov
         This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
Persons interested in receiving more information should contact Johnny Brock at (251) 578-1752 ext. 1205
